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1. From: Chris Cheney healthleadersmedia.com 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 6:51 AM 

 
Hi Larry, you really are a prophet. Larry. Your observations in 1998 are spot on. You could 
update your 1998 remarks with a couple of value-based catch phrases, and it would be as good a 
description of cost-effective care as I have heard since joining HealthLeaders last year. Always a 
pleasure hearing from you, Chris 

 
2. From: Michael Fasher, Sydney.edu.au 

Sent: Saturday, June 27, 2015 3:42 
AM 

 
Dear Larry, I am so pleased to be included in this circulation. Your paper was inspired then and 
is inspirational today. Especially for Australians grappling with a similar system to the one you 
worked in 17 years or so ago. It isn't surprising that robust principals survive the decades. My 
regards, Michael 

 
Michael Fasher, General Practitioner 
Adjunct Associate Professor University of Sydney 
Conjoint Associate Professor University of Western Sydney 

 
3. From: Dr. Sam JW Romeo Tower-

health.com Sent: Friday, June 26, 2015 
11:25 AM 

 
Impressive---good medicine has not changed much---good ethics have become more 
inconsistent with the secular logic that is being applied--- good people practicing quality care 
remain the same. 

 
Sam JW Romeo, MD, MBA 
Tower Health & Wellness 
Center 



4. From: Edward Rippel qimpc.com 
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2015 8:18 
AM 

 
What a powerful message! Those very issues are about to become far more significant than 
many providers are prepared for. 

 
5. From: Hani Bittar bigpond.com 

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 8:43 PM 
 

Hi Larry. We had a cascade of meetings in the past 2 weeks and your name and thoughts were 
mentioned and highly praised from us all here. Michael Fasher has mentioned your 
achievement and leadership several time in his presentations to local GPs. I hope you and the 
team are well. 

 
Hani Bittar 
Richmond Road Family 
Practice Australia 

 
6. From: Shine, Kenneth UT System.edu 

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 1:01 
PM 

 
Truly prescient!! Congratulations! Ken 


